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IRVING, Texas, May 19, 2020 /PRNewswire/ -- Over the next six months, Bluefire Insurance will 
be providing approximately $2.7 million dollars in rate relief to assist policyholders with the 
financial hardships experienced across the state. 

In response to the turbulent times brought on by COVID-19, Bluefire announces a temporary rate 
reduction of 10% on renewal policies, effective May 15th through November 14th, 2020. 

In addition, Bluefire is offering a 10% reduction to new policies issued from May 15th through 
August 15th, 2020.  Bluefire's rate reduction is aimed at decreasing insurance costs for the entire 
six-month policy term, not just for a few months. 

"Our mission at Bluefire Insurance is to provide exceptional service and peace of mind to all of our 
customers," said Andrew Shrout, President of Bluefire Insurance. "We recognize that it wasn't just 
our current policyholders that were impacted by COVID-19, but all residents of Louisiana. This 
reduction is our way of helping out those in need now, and in the months to come. We are proud 
to be able to help out the great state of Louisiana during this time of need." 

To take advantage of these significant savings and learn more about Bluefire Insurance, contact 
your local Agent. 

About Bluefire Insurance 

Bluefire Insurance offers a wide variety of innovative solutions in multiple states, with a focus on 
providing consumers with an excellent insurance product with great coverage at affordable rates. 
Bluefire's number one priority is, and will always be, to ensure an unsurpassed customer 
experience to our agents and insureds at every interaction.  For more information about Bluefire 
Insurance, please visit www.bluefireinsurance.com. 
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